
 

 

 

 

Summer, 2024 

Dear Families, 

On behalf of the faculty and staff, thank you for choosing Hunting Park Christian Academy!  My name is Kevin Deane, 
head of school at HPCA.  We hope that your summer has gotten off to a wonderful start.  For new families, welcome!  
And for returning families, welcome back!  Please read this letter carefully, as there are many important dates and 
topics.   

 

Summer Info 

- HPCA summer office hours are 9:00 AM-12:00 PM. 

- All outstanding tuition and fees must be paid as soon as possible.  No report cards or other records will be released 
if balances are not paid. 

- If you have not yet done so, please submit proof of income (tax return, TANF, SNAP, etc.) as soon as 
possible.  Without this, HPCA will not be able to apply any scholarship, including the initial tuition grant in 
aid.  Families will be responsible for the full cost of tuition, $7,385 per student. 

- To apply for additional scholarship, submit the HPCA Scholarship Application, which can be found on our website or 
in the school office.  Please submit all paperwork as soon as possible. 

- The school supply lists, welcome letters, and the 2024-2025 calendar can be found on the HPCA website. 

 

Next Year Info 

- The first tuition payment for 2024-2025 is due by August 20, 2024. 

- The first day of the 2024-2025 school year will be Tuesday, September 3rd, 2024. 

- BIG NEWS -- HPCA plans to start our own before- and afterschool program this fall!  There are a lot of pieces that 
must come together, and we have many details to work out.  We are currently interviewing for part-time group 
leaders and assistants.  If you know of any qualified, Christian applicants, please send them my way! 

 

Thank you again.  God bless! 

Kevin Deane 

 

Head of School 
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